From: Ammerman, Paula <PRA4@psu.edu>

Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2011 2:06 PM

To: Frazier, Kenneth C.; Tomalis, Ronald

Subject: SITF Follow-up

I wanted to follow-up on the recommendation to have Judge Freeh attend the January 19
Board of Trustees seminar in order to provide a high level overview of the Investigative

Plan as well as the possibility of intermittent findings that may be shared related to
governance, policies, and/or procedures.

Will you communicate this information to Steve Garban and John Surma?

Thank you.

Paula

Paula R. Ammerman

Director, Board of Trustees Office
The Pennsylvania State University
205 01d Main

University Park, PA 16802

(814) 865-2521; (814) 863-4631 (FAX)

prad4@psu.edu <mailto:prad4@psu.edu>





